
From: Elizabeth Ignoffo <eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Christina Willis <christina.willis@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: 8/22/2024 Agenda Draft 

 
Good afternoon Christina, 
 
Thank you for sending the DRC agenda. 
Utilities does not have comments for the easement application at 927 Catherine Street and the 
minor development plan application at 430 Greene Street. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Elizabeth 
 
Elizabeth Ignoffo, E.I. 
Permit Engineer 
City of Key West 
305-809-3966 

 
 


